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Notice Concerning Opening of Fukuoka Office 

 

 

Ateam Inc. (hereafter “Ateam”) hereby announces that its Board of Directors resolved to open a new office in Fukuoka. 

The details are as follows: 

 

1. Reason and Goals for the Fukuoka Office 

The new office will be opened in order to strengthen smartphone and tablet native game development and operation, 

with an ultimate goal of further overall growth in the future. Business at the Fukuoka office is scheduled to begin 

in October of this year. Hiring details for the initial workforce are posted on Ateam’s Job Opportunities page of 

corporate site. 

 

2. Fukuoka Office Outline 

(1) Location: Hakata-ku, Fukuoka 

(2) Nearest Station: JR Hakata Station 

(3) Start of Business: October 2017 (planned) 

 

3. Impact on Operating Results 

Impact of this new office’s opening on Ateam’s consolidated business results for fiscal year ending July 31, 2017 

is negligible. 

 


